COMMUNITYMEETING



SOUTH END LIBRARY PARK

SHARE WHAT YOU WOULD LIKE TO SEE FOR IMPROVEMENTS TO SOUTH END LIBRARY PARK.

THURSDAY, MARCH 22, 2018 6:30 PM

South End Branch of the Boston Public Library 685 Tremont Street. South End

Please join us for a second community meeting regarding the capital repair project at South End Library Park. We look forward to sharing an update from the South End Historic District Commission hearing and updates to the proposed plan.

For more information, please call Lauren Bryant at the Boston Parks and Recreation Department (617) 961-3019 or email lauren.bryant@boston.gov





VISIT THE PROJECT WEBSITE!
https://www.boston.gov/departments/parks-andrecreation/improvements-south-end-library-park